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April 2023Chen-Del-O Federal Credit Union

Spring                    Newsletter
Members Beware!!

If you receive a phone call saying it is the Credit Union and you are unsure, 
please don’t give out any personal or account information. HANG UP and call 
our office directly. 607-829-3560. If you receive any emails or pop ups on your 
computers please don’t respond or click any links unless you are sure who the 
sender is. When in doubt, please call us directly.

Are you a 10-month 
employee?

The end of the school year 
is approaching.

Plan ahead and talk to a loan 
officer regarding your summer loan 
payments today! Don’t get behind 

on loan payments or any other 
transfer that you might have.

Welcome Back Snow Birds!! 
Please make sure you have called to 

update your summer address.

Please join us at the 

Franklin Fire House on 

Saturday, May 6, 2023 

at 9:30AM 

for our Meet & Greet, with business 

meeting at 10:00AM!! We are offering 

a light hot brunch with fruit and 

pastries. Coffee, hot tea and juice will 

also be provided.  DOOR PRIZES will be 

available, including 3 LOAN SPECIALS!!  

Call and make your reservation by 

April 28, 2023!  We look forward to 

seeing you all in person!!  

Save the Date!!!
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Chen-Del-O Federal Credit Union
114 Main Street, PO Box 102
Franklin, New York 13775-0102
Phone: 	 (607) 829-3560
Fax: 	 (607) 829-3561
Email:	 cdofcu@chendelo.org
Website: 	 www.chendelo.org

Office Hours:
Mon.-Thurs. 	 8:00 A.M. - 4:30 P.M.
Friday	 8:00 A.M. - 5:00 P.M.
Saturday 	 8:30 A.M. - 11:30 A.M.

Board of Directors:
President	 Joseph Walsh
Vice-President	 Breck Tarbell
Secretary	 Donald Hebbard
Treasurer	 Ashley Pittsnogle
Directors	 Sara Leddy
	 Kathleen Ingalls
	 Mark Luettger

Director Emeritus	 Ralph Whitney (Deceased)
	 Arlene Tarbell (Deceased) 	

David Stoy
Geraldine Simmons (Deceased)

Supervisory Committee 	 Joseph Grieco, Chair
	 Jeanne Kruser
	 George Hinkley

Anne Wolstenholme
Patricia Winters

	

Holiday Closings: 

**PLEASE NOTE**  We will be CLOSED
Chen-Del-O’s Annual Meeting 

Saturday, May 6, 2023

Memorial Day 
Saturday, May 27 & Monday, May 29, 2023

Juneteenth 
Monday, June 19, 2023

RETIREMENT NOTICE
After 9 years of service to the Credit Union, 

our Primary Loan Officer, Kim Hyzer, will be 
retiring April 28, 2023. We are so thankful 
for her years of dedicated service! Kim has 

helped countless members secure financing 
for everything life throws at them. Kim has 

been training Amber LeBeau to take over her 
position so our members remain in good hands! 

We wish Kim all the best in her retirement!

Shred Day is back!! 
Do you have important documents to shred? 

Take advantage of our 
Community Shred Day 

at the Franklin Town Sheds, 
corner of State Highway 357 

and County Route 21 
in Franklin on

 April 22, 2023
9am to 11am!

 
is where the youth of America are celebrated 
and encouraged to be wise financial savers. 

Good financial habits start young and we are 
here to help you to start now!

  
Please download this poster at 

www.chendelo.org, color it, and return it to 
PO Box 102 Franklin NY 13775 

to brighten up our office!

How has Chen-Del-O helped you with 
your personal finances? Have a story 

to share? Send it to us at 
cdofcu@chendelo.org!

the Power of Saving 

at Your Credit Union™

 Attention YOUTH:
April is for YOU!

National Credit Union 
Youth Month
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